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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: P7 Celebration Day 
 
Each year the P7 cohort are given a choice of what they want to do for leaving Primary so I’m sure 
you already know for this year’s cohort the Primary 7 children have chosen to go to Glasgow on 
Thursday 19 June. This will be by train, and we have manged to get a group booking with Scotrail. 
They will then go to the Riddle/Escape Rooms and then on for a sit-down meal in DiMaggio’s at 
Royal exchange Square before heading back to Airdrie on the train. 
 
Can I just say a huge thank you to our Parent Partnership group who have funded the full day out as 
without them then these things wouldn’t always be possible. So, a massive THANKS to them, it is 
always greatly appreciated. 
 
The children can wear their own clothes/hoodies on the day as its their day and we are celebrating 
them so whatever they are comfortable with. 
 
We will be getting the 11:34am train from Airdrie train station and we should be finished everything 
by 4pm and get the 4.36pm train back to Airdrie train station. Miss Brannan and Miss McCormick will 
be accompanying the children on the day.  
 
We will be at the train station from 11am waiting in the car park so can we ask then on the day that 
the children are dropped off at Airdrie train station for no later than 11:20am and we will all meet in 
the station carpark. If children could also be collected from the station carpark when we are back that 
would be great too. So, instead of coming to school for 8.55am we would appreciate it if the children 
could be dropped off at the train station noting the details provided.  
 
If any child cannot make it on the day, could you advise us as soon as possible. 
 
Obviously, the times for trains are estimated so we will keep you up to date using our text messaging 
service. If you can reach out to anyone that might need dropped off and picked up that would be 
great too. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
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Mary Reid (Head Teacher) 
 
 
 
 
 
 


